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Thursday 25 January 2018 

 

EAST STREET FESTOON LIGHTING UPDATE 
 

Narrandera Shire Council wishes to advise that works are scheduled to commence along East 
Street Narrandera on Monday 29 January 2018 to replace the festoon lighting. 
 
Works will be conducted from 6pm to 11pm daily and may cause disruptions to electricity.  
 
Residents and businesses are reminded that sections of East Street will be periodically closed 
as the electricians install the new LED lights.  
 
The project is expected to be completed 2 weeks after the commencement date  
 
For more information please contact Tyson Bock on 02 6959 5510 or email 
council@narrandera.nsw.gov.au .  
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